
Subject: Re: Any Suggestions...
Posted by [DeccoRec](#) on Thu, 10 Jan 2013 04:03:36 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

We're still waiting to see if our offer is going to be accepted on the property and won't have access for another month or so minimally. Hopefully I'll be able to get more details then. Thanks for your info, I sure do appreciate it.
